
David Conrad      

1715 Christina Drive! Los Altos, CA 94024! Phone: +1-650-823-8783  
E-Mail: drc@virtualized.org 

Date: 1 December 2012 

Dr. Steve Crocker  

Chair of the ICANN Board 

Ms. Heather Dryden  

Chair of the ICANN Governmental Advisory Committee 

Dear Dr. Crocker and Ms. Dryden: 

This letter provides my motivation for my request to join the Second Accountability and Transparency Review Team 

(ATRT2).  As you can see from my résumé, my career has primarily been focused on or in support of Internet technical 

infrastructure. For the last 30 years, I have been involved, directly or indirectly, in essentially all facets of the resources for 

which ICANN was created to coordinate. Over those years, I have personally seen the advantages transparency and 

accountability in the administration of naming and numbering resources have provided to the growth of the Internet and 

believe I have had a small role in helping to facilitate that growth. As a result, I have a keen interest in doing what I can to 

ensure that future coordination of Internet resources is done in as open, transparent, and accountable fashion as is possible 

and believe I can help further openness, transparency, and accountability by participating in the ATRT2.  

When the Call for Volunteers was issued for the ATRT2, I submitted my name to the Chair of SSAC for consideration.  

Having been honored to be selected for the role as SSAC representative to ATRT2, I hereby submit my application to you 

for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

David Conrad 

Member of the ICANN Security and Stability Advisory Committee 

 


